[bookmark: _GoBack]The winners of the 8th Annual FPS Science Fair were announced at 1 pm today at Fayetteville High School. With almost 145 projects entered in 18 different categories by students from Ramay, Woodland, and Fayetteville High School this was our largest fair in recent times. Top projects will be able to compete at the NW Regional Science Fair on March 15, 2013. Thanks to the hard work of the teachers, students, and parents and to the almost 40 volunteer judges form the community.

